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To whom it may concern

I was delighted to see that application for this decking and parasol / planters etc was refused. To see an appeal
being lodged is very disappointing, as anything in that space for this pub will not be fitting with the heritage of
the area. They are not good neighbours, and even when they were removing the previous setup they left piles of
rubbish for a long period. These people can’t be trusted to treat the area with respect, and certainly shouldn’t
profit from putting an extended venue in / outside. Please uphold the refusal of this. Nothing has materially
changed and the area is far better without that monstrosity.

Best regards

Dr Scott Dalgarno
25 Stevedore Place
EH6 7BF




